
Please submit this as part of the next meeting (July 17/2017) on the above: 
  
No Zoning Change at 8076 Longwoods Road 
  
I reside at 8357 Longwoods Road, .5 km west of 8076 Longwoods. Our neighbourhood is 
composed of single family residences both old and new with several large homes recently 
completed.  Rezoning the above-mentioned property to allow an abattoir in our midst will 
certainly have a negative effect on property values.  The quality-of-life especially outdoor 
enjoyment of one's property,  for the very immediate neighbours has also been adversely 
affected due to stench, flies and visuals.  Imagine a slaughter-house plunked down in your 
neighbourhood......  No current neighbourhood resident is in favour of the proposed change in 
zoning, only those Londoners who live well away from the area. 
  
I find it difficult to contemplate how those in charge of making a decision regarding the 
rezoning can even consider so doing.  From an emotional point of view, I find it unfair and 
callous to allow one individual's desire to prevail over the majority's wishes.  There are/will be 
objective letters, presentations, a petition (with 1011 signatures as of June 28}, facts and 
figures from those of us against the rezoning so do the right thing, make a human and humane 
decision.  NO ZONING CHANGE ! 
  
Also, in the past week as of July 3rd or so, many animals have once again appeared on the 
property.  East winds bring a disgusting stench our way, making outdoor use of our yard 
impossible.  
  
Norma Crouch 
8357 Longwoods Road 
 


